
@OlP Enterprises In@ 

April 29, 2002 

Mr. Dan Hoppe 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Regulatory Oversight 
Attn: Tariff Section DA= 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. OEPBSR 

DZlO* MAY 02 zfJo2 Tal lahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Mr. Hoppe: 

Enclosed are the original and six (6) copies of VOIP Enterprises Inc.'s Application 
Form for Authority To Provide lnterexchange Telecommunications Service Within 
The State of Florida. So that our records will be complete, please date stamp the 
extra copy of this transmittal letter and return in the enclosed envelope. Also 
enclosed is a check for $250 made payable to the Florida Public Service 
Commission to cover the filing fee. 

Any questions regarding this Application or proposed tariff should be 
directed to Bobbi Ferguson, Visiology, Inc. 16061 Carmel Bay Drive, 
Northport, Alabama 35475 who may be reached via telephone at (205) 330- 
1703 or via email at bobbi@visiology.com. 

Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

S in cere I y, 

Sam Tawfik 
Chairman & CEO 
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